

Tuesday, January 10

The East Central Color Guard is hosting FREE clinics for all students currently in grades 7 through 11. Clinics begin Wednesday, January 25th and go through May 3rd. Clinics are 3:30pm-5:00pm and will be in the High School Band Room. The EC Color Guard has tripled in size in the past 2 years and they want you to be a part of their growing family! No experience necessary. Please contact Mr. Sharf for details.

Tuesday, January 10

There will be an FCCLA Meeting from 3-4 p.m. in the sewing lab. They will be working on selecting a STAR Event, planning FCCLA Week and finalizing the plans for Girls' Night. They would like to encourage all students to think about participating in the FCCLA Competitive Events called "STAR" **Events!**

